
 
The City is getting ready to commence with the expansion of the municipal broadband network.  

The following questions and answers are intended to provide an overview of the project. 

  
 
 
  

 1. What is the project? 
 
  Work under this project includes the expansion of the City's municipal broadband network in the 

  downtown core. Micro-duct conduit and broadband fibre is being installed to allow for increased 

  opportunity to access the City’s CRadvantage program. 

 For more information on this initiative, visit cradvantage.com. 
 

 2. Where is the project? 
 

  The project area for this work is on 10th Avenue between Alder and Beech streets.   
 
  3. When is the construction work going to take place? 
 

 Construction is expected to commence in early June and be complete by the end of June. 
 
 4. What is the cost of the project? 
 
  The approved budget for this installation is $133,000. 
 
 5. How is the project being funded? 
 
  The project was approved in the 2021 Capital Plan and is funded by the Community Works Fund.  
 
 6. Who will be involved in the project design and construction? 
 

  The civil design work was completed by the City’s Capital Works Department and an   

  agreement for construction is in place with Lite Access Technologies who will be    

  completing the installation. 

 
 7. How will traffic be managed during construction? 
 
   This project requires a single lane closure and restrictions to parking, including the temporary 

  reduction of parking stalls in the City owned lot at 325 Beech Street. The contractor will be  

  required to maintain appropriate traffic control throughout the course of construction and ensure 

  driveway access is maintained at all times.  

   

 
 

  

 

Q & A:  Municipal Broadband Network Extension 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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